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2025 PDAW HOA ELECTION BALLOT
PLEASE NOTE: Only PAID PDAW MEMBERS are eligible to vote. If you are not a current member, you may 

submit your payment via Zelle, cash, check, or PayHOA (new feature—see page 1), along with the ballot 

below on Saturday, March 15. Two convenient drop-off locations and times: 

SOUTH SECTION: 245th Street and Broadwell Ave. (10 a.m.—1 p.m.) 

CENTRAL/NORTH: Ashbridge between Pasatiempo and Stonebryn (10 a.m.—1 p.m.) 

VOTE BY MAIL INSTRUCTIONS 

• Only one (1) ballot per household is allowed.

• Complete the ballot below and place it inside an envelope. Write “BALLOT”

on the outside of the envelope, and seal it closed. 

Place the sealed envelope marked “BALLOT” inside a second envelope, then seal. Write your name and 

home address in the upper left-hand corner of the envelope. Address the envelope to Palo Del Amo 

Woods Homeowners Association, PO Box 661, Harbor City, CA 90710. Place proper first-class postage 

on envelope and mail. Ballots must be postmarked by March 14, 2025. 

NEW! VOTE ON WEBSITE INSTRUCTIONS 

• Log on to PDAW.org and follow the instructions for easy online voting.

Below are the candidates for members of the 2025 PDAW HOA Board of Directors. 

Select or write in only one (1) candidate for each position. To send by mail, refer to VOTE BY 

MAIL instructions above, ensuring your ballot is postmarked by March 14, 2025. Or, drop off 

your ballot at one of the two locations listed above on Saturday, March 15. 

CAST YOUR VOTE FOR THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS

PRESIDENT 2ND VICE-PRESIDENT 

 Jerrie Shepherd  Leo Jireh C. Abelita

 ___________________________  (write-in)  ___________________________  (write-in)

1ST VICE-PRESIDENT SECRETARY 

 Tammy Brown (incumbent)  ___________________________  (write-in)

 ___________________________  (write-in)

TREASURER 

 ___________________________  (write-in)

Reminder: drop-off ballots, membership applications, and payments must be received on Saturday 3/15/25. 

Mail-in ballots must be postmarked by Friday 3/14/25. One only ballot per household will count. You may also 

vote in person at the next HOA General Community Meeting on Tuesday, 3/18 at 7 p.m.  

Scan QR code to Zelle your 

membership instantly! 




